
LMTC Board Meeting 9/21/23  1PM


Present:  Frank Riolo, Lynne Carry, Holly Fields, Jamie Lawson, 
Denise Stefanson


Management:  Dan & Kathy Emmerson


Minutes- (previously sent to the Board) approved.


Financials-Kathy Culver was absent and will distribute the monthly 
financials via email.


Membership-The membership report shows that the memberships have 
continued to increase over the past few months consistent with 
prior years.  Our current roster has approximately 600 members.


Leagues- Currently, we have three ladies teams  using 3 courts on        
Tuesdays (3.5 red and 3.5 blue) and Fridays (4.0). Sundays we 
have four teams:  men’s league, Seth’s team, and two junior teams,  
(1-3) plus 10 and under orange ball team, and 12 year olds with 
Steve Thom. The junior program continues to be very active and 
growing.  They have added a new team to the program.


Social-A Halloween-themed round robin tournament on October 
28th from 12-4 has been scheduled.  Costumes encouraged! There 
will be 2 groups of men’s doubles(3.5 & 4.0), and 2 groups of 
ladies doubles(3.5 & 4.0).  Sign up with a partner or we will find 
you a partner.


Premises- Chet absent however, he sent in a drawing of the 
pathway where the bricks will be placed. There are also 3 sizes of 
bricks to consider.


Management- The carpets in the clubhouse need to be cleaned and 
Emmo will take care of this the next month. The singles round 



robin tournament is underway.  Steve and Nate will be holding 
their Whites and Woods tournament in November with the exact 
date to be determined.


Old Business- We received our executed copy of the SUP so the 
process is fully completed.


Meeting adjourned at 1:35 PM.


